
From: Karin Kamb <karinkamb@yahoo.com>
To: "bos@mendocinocounty.org" <bos@mendocinocounty.org>, Karin Kamb <karinkamb@yahoo.com>
Date: 10/21/2019 11:43 AM
Subject: County’s Public Safety Communication Microwave System and Radio Network

Dear BOS:

As a first responder in Mendocino county, both as a volunteer firefighter for Mendocino and EMT on the ambulance through MCDH, I implore you to
consider upgrading the Communication Microwave System and Radio Network in our county.  If we cannot communicate, we cannot respond to fires,
medical calls, natural disasters, etc....

I appreciate your time and thank you.

Best, Karin

karin kamb|direct 415.359.8025|
event producer|creative crackerjack
wilderness emt #106025
instagram|@karinkamb
www.karinkamb.com


